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Resubmission	of	the	manuscript	“Inducing	the	Attachment	of	Cable	Bacteria	on	Oxidizing	Electrodes	
(bg-2019-334)”		

Dear	Editor,	

Thank	you	for	accepting	our	manuscript:	“Inducing	the	Attachment	of	Cable	Bacteria	on	Oxidizing	
Electrodes	(bg-2019-334)”.	We	appreciate	the	editors’	kindness	and	patient	to	our	manuscript.	The	
revised	manuscript	is	corrected	with	inserted	citation	from	Geerlings	et	al,	2019.	And	we	believe	it	is	
now	ready	for	publication.		

	
Thank	you	for	your	time.	

Sincerely,	

	

Cheng	Li,	Ph.D.	


